Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are excited to be joining HopeKids in a community support campaign to help provide hope to families who have a child with a life-threatening medical condition. Over the next few weeks, your student’s class will be collecting coins (cash and checks made payable to HopeKids are also accepted) that will be donated to HopeKids, a 501(c)3 nonprofit that provides ongoing events, activities and a powerful, unique support community for families who have a child with cancer or some other life-threatening medical condition. 
The coin collection process provides an opportunity to connect with a good cause and make an impact on families in our area. Coins can be collected in any envelope and returned to the designated drop-off before the deadline listed below:

Coins should be returned to: 

 






Deadline for all donations:
 








Our school has set a goal of: 








We hope you will join us and support our students to reach our goal in this important experience.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  For more information about HopeKids, visit: www.hopekids.org

Sincerely,

Coin Drive Coordinator

